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The State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education (SBTCE) shall require that all 

technical colleges entering into agreements with partnering secondary institutions to provide 

courses leading to college credit ensure the credit awarded is at the postsecondary level. The 

awarding of credit must meet all requirements of SBTCE policies and procedures as well as all 

requirements of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 

(SACSCOC). Partnering secondary institutions include but are not limited to, high schools, districts, 

career centers, home schools, private high schools, etc. The colleges granting the academic credit 

must assume full responsibility for the academic quality and integrity of such partnerships. 

 


